Y7 /e

LITTLETON/ENGLEWOOD . .
WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT City of City of
Englewood, Colorado 80110 Littleton Englewood
(303) 762-2600

FAX 762-2620

MINUTES
SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
February 18, 2016

No Supervisory Committee Meeting was held in February 2016 for the January Report.
No Action Items (see attached email



Brenda Varner
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From: Eric Keck
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 1:53 PM
To: Michael Penny; Brenda Varner
Cc: Mark Relph - Public Works Director of Littleton; Dave Henderson; Dennis Stowe
Subject: RE: FW: L/E WWTP Supervisory Committee Meeting next Thursday, February 18th, 2016
at 9:00 am

Amen

From: Michael Penny [mailto:mpenny@littletongov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 1:52 PM

To: Brenda Varner <BVarner@englewoodgov.org>

Cc: Eric Keck <ekeck@englewoodgov.org>; Mark Relph - Public Works Director of Littleton <mrelph@Iittletongov.org>;
Dave Henderson <dhenderson@englewoodgov.org>; Dennis Stowe <dstowe @englewoodgov.org>

Subject: Re: FW: L/E WWTP Supervisory Committee Meeting next Thursday, February 18th, 2016 at 9:00 am

I'like to see you all, but without action items and a solid update report...enjoy the morning.

On Tue, Feb 16, 2016 at 1:48 PM, Brenda Varner <BVarner@englewoodgov.org> wrote:

Good afternoon, gentleman:

We hope you had a chance to review the monthly progress report for January 2016. We are looking for some input on whether or not
to hold a meeting this Thursday. Please let me know your thoughts on this by the end of the day today.

Thank you!

Kind Regards,

Brenda

Brenda J. Varnesr

Executive Assistant to Dennis Stowe, Plant Manager
Littleton / Englewood WWTP

BVarner@englewoodgov.org

www.lewwtp.org

303-762-2634
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Subject: Re: FW: L/E WWTP Supervisory Committee Meeting next Thursday, February 18th, 2016
at 9:00 am

I like to see you all, but without action items and a solid update report...enjoy the morning.

On Tue, Feb 16, 2016 at 1:48 PM, Brenda Varner <BVarner@englewoodgov.org> wrote:

Good afternoon, gentleman:

We hope you had a chance to review the monthly progress report for January 2016. We are looking for some input on whether or not
to hold a meeting this Thursday. Please let me know your thoughts on this by the end of the day today.

Thank you!

Kind Regards,

Brenda

Brenda J. Varner

Executive Assistant to Dennis Stowe, Plant Manager
Littleton / Englewood WWTP

BVarner@englewoodgov.org

www.lewwtp.org

303-762-2634
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